Evangelist Sean Tabb and The Tabb Family

Hello everybody!!

Time is flying!! Since our last newsletter, we have been in MD,KY,TN,GA,NC,VA,FL,AR,MO,ID and WV; conducting revivals, youth rally's and conferences as well as being at a couple campmeetings. We praise the LORD for every church we've been with, including several new churches. We have thoroughly enjoyed each one, and are thankful for God's moving upon both saints and sinners! Lydia has spoken at 3 lady's events as well. We are thrilled to see God using her in this way (the rest of the family has known God has talented her so. The Lord is now showing her that He has given her "speaking" along with her singing and songwriting).

The summer months are packed!! We especially look forward to the youth camps, conferences, and rallys as well as old-fashioned tent revivals. We also have 2 foreign missions impact trips coming up!

Ashley graduates on June 9th at 6pm in Knoxville, Tn! Her party will be at noon at the Texas Roadhouse on Kinzer Way. Come if you can!!



HANG ON TO YOUR HARP CAMPMEETING 2018 will be here before we know it! OCTOBER 22nd-26th

This year marks the 5th year and we are amazed at what God is doing with this

part of our ministering!! One of the blessings of the campmeeting is staying on the property – 100 acres set right up against the Smoky Mountain National Park – a beautiful and restful part of the campmeeting!! You can reserve your, and your groups, lodging online @ thetabbfamily.com/campmeeting, the services and meals are free. COME GO TO MEETING WITH US!!

The first YSC CONFERENCE held in Gatlinburg in February was outstanding!! The speakers brought out tremendous. truths and helps to encourage and equip teens, singles and married couples under 40, in their service for God!! In the coming months we will be releasing information on the YSC CONFERENCE 2019...

Please pray for and make plans to support the annual GOOD TIDINGS CHRISTMAS FOR THE NEEDY held on the Fairgrounds in Sevier County, TN! What a tremendous opportunity and

impacting ministry this is!! Along with 80 + volunteers made up mostly of youth groups, our family enjoys bringing the Good News of Christ to the less fortunate. Along with helping them to have Christmas by giving away donated toys, food, shoes and jackets. Please consider partnering with us in this great outreach! Find out more information @ thetabbfamily.com/christmas.

We hope and pray all is well with you church and saints! We continue to "do the work of an evangelist" by His calling and support!!

Because of God's mercy,

(Secret - new cd project underway!!)

The Tabb's



Please pray for our 3 upcoming mission trips!
Knowing the Biblical call and value of revival
evangelism enhanced by exhorting music, it is part
of our ministry's heart and pursuit to bring such to
remote areas of the US and to foreign fields.
Even though these places are distant and short on
funds the need for encouragement and help
remains.



By the time you receive this letter Sean and Ashley will be in the Philippines for 10 days of preaching and singing in conferences, a youth rally, and individual churches. Sean has made this trip annually for several years now as a delegate of the AIM Foundation. \$4,500

In August our whole family will make 2 mission trips. First, an 11 day to Europe focusing on a encouragement conference for churches from at least 3 countries. (\$9,000) Then we will spend 3 weeks in churches in the middle and NW US. (\$2,500)

By God's grace, we labor faithfully in revivals, conferences, youth camps, youth rallys, charity and on mission fields for revival, salvations, encouragement & kingdom growth. We can not, nor do we wish to, do it all alone - we need and would appreciate your partnership in our ministry by your monthly support or giving to a specific need or endeavor. THE REWARD IS ETERNAL!



PRAISE THE LORD FOR HIS MIGHTY WORKS AND BLESSINGS!! He is working to provide us with a replacement home (as we have lived "on-the-road" for nearly 13 years). Please continue to pray about the need to get the bus remodeled... It is because of the giving of God's people and churches that we actually own this \$80,000 bus! One church in particular - Oak Bowery Baptist Church - provided most of the purchasing funds.

Per several pastor's advice we have broken down the main cost to remodel - the slideouts - into 6 lots of \$11,000 apiece. The total base cost will run \$70-80,000. During our recent May revival with Swamp Road Baptist Church they presented us with \$14,200.00 towards this need!!! We are amazed and thankful! Would you please prayerfully consider helping with this project?

Support can be made out to Sean Tabb P.O. Box 2562 Hickory, NC 28603 or online @ seantabbministries.com/support-us

